
2016-­‐2017	
  News	
  
Dundalk	
  Photographic	
  Society	
  

Article	
  (C)	
  DPS	
  2016	
  

Page	
  1	
  of	
  1	
  
	
  

	
  

	
  

Christian	
  Brothers	
  Past	
  Pupils	
  Camera	
  Club	
  
 
On Thursday a delegation from our club travelled to Belfast to the Christian Brothers 
Past Pupils Camera Club. It was a very enjoyable evening meeting the members of 
this club who are based on the Antrim road. We were greeted by their chairman 
Hugh Russell (former Olympic bronze medal boxer) and shown wonderful hospitality 
on the night. Our speakers included our three winners from last season Mark, 
Clodagh & Tony and then complemented by Arthur, Dave & Damien. Each of these 
members displayed images from other club members and then displayed and talked 
about their own images. The members of the CBPP camera club delighted in the 
quality of the images on display on the night. They are due to visit Dundalk next 
March to display their work in a similar fashion, which should be an interesting night. 
 
 


